Boot Camp in Collaboration with CodeQuotient Pvt. Ltd.

A Boot Camp was organised by Mathematics department of the College in
collaboration with Code Quotient Pvt. Ltd. from 23-25 August, 2022, for M.Sc
Mathematics students. Code Quotient Pvt. Ltd. Founder and CEO, Arun Goyat and Dr.
Sukhbir Singh from the company selected six students through an intensive process of
screening on the basis of criteria of logical thinking, problem solving and learning

ability. They will be given training in coding along with scholarship. Nearly 50 students
participated in this event.

1 T

gt 3‘
_4" ‘{T“ f?-w [A\ ) AQ w A .

-

o ) 3 o 7% well 8 e | ST e 3 Afor ferm gr wegeE]) ao &
v - o, T ﬁaﬁﬂ%wmﬁuﬂzﬁmtm@{m

[ TE TR F A+ T i
TEE! F WM WG A SR SR w3 ﬁmmmtm_'
&1 TAvEE e & e, msfazzaaminaﬁﬁaﬁ A T UEAE, SR AL )
UvadifoeE, [N, WEED A S R 25 TR H o o W, 2. o o, W
w U@ w1 o9E g 81 50 W Wowie  F sEe mﬁaﬁa‘ﬁiﬁm&
wafra faend #f & wq H el e W ﬁﬂmq&i TH




codequotient

Date: August 26, 2022
Respected Principal,

This letter i1s to express our gratitude for the opportunity to collaborate with RKSD College,
Kaithal on a three-day bootcamp held from August 23rd to 25th, 2022. The bootcamp, focusing
on emerging careers in coding, was a great success due to the active participation of your M.Sc.
Mathematics students.

We were parficularly impressed by six students who demonstrated exceptional skills in logical
thinking, problem-solving, and learming potential. We are delighted to offer the following students
a Fellowship program in coding.

Meenakashi /O Mr. Parveen Kumar
Rakhi D/O Mr. Rakesh Kumar
Pragati DfO Mr. Satish Kumar
Alshwarya DfO Mr. Sanjay Kumar
Simran D/O Mr. Ramesh Kumar
Pooja Devi D/O Mr. Ramesh

The Fellowship program will provide them with comprehensive training in coding along with a
scholarship of Rs. 25,000/- to Rs. 50,000/~ per month. Following successful completion of the
program, they will be placed in leading IT companies.

We will be sharing detailed offer letters outlining the terms and conditions of the Fellowship
program shortly. The tentative start date for the program is September 1st, 2022.

Thank you once again for your valuable cooperation. We lock forward to a formal collaboration
ahead with RK3D College in nurturing future coding talents.

Sincerely,

Amit Ghai
Head - Business Operations
CodeQuotient Pyt Ltd.

CodeQuotient Pvt Ltd. F-420, Phase 8B. Industrial Area, SAS Magar, Punjab 1680050
info@codequotient.com | https:/'ecodequotient com/




